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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 
Victim Identified in Fatal Motor Vehicle Accident in the Town of Maine 

 
(TOWN OF MAINE, NY) The Broome County Sheriff’s Office released the identity of the 
victim of the fatal motorcycle accident that took place in the Town of Maine last week. 
 
On Thursday, September 19, 2024, at approximately 8:04 PM, the Broome County Sheriff’s 
Office Road Patrol responded to a report single-motorcycle crash in the area of East Maine Rd 
between Reynolds Rd and Oakdale Rd in the Town of Maine. Arriving patrols located the 
operator lying a significant distance from the motorcycle and immediately began providing life-
saving measures. Due to the extent of the injuries, the victim, Jared D. Warner, age 37 of 
Nineveh, was declared deceased at the scene.  
 
The investigation determined that the motorcycle operator was traveling at a high rate of speed 
and lost control of the motorcycle, leading to the accident.  
 
The Broome County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by the Maine Emergency Squad, the Maine 
Volunteer Fire Department and the NYS Department of Transportation. 
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